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Helping to develop future
scientists  Steve Ireland, an

Environmental Lead in the
environmental section of the
Planning and Environmental

Branch, Galveston District
Corps of Engineers,

discusses  a project with a 3rd

grade student Abigail Martinez
at L.A. Morgan Elementary

School during its Science Fair
on Jan. 28. Ireland was one of

several Corps of Engineers
personnel who served as

judges in the school’s third
annual Science Fair.  Judges
looked at projects from Pre-

Kindergarten to 5th grade.
Abigail’s project was on light
refraction and dispersal and

involved making a rainbow
with a glass of water and a
mirror.  Participation in the

Science Fair was part of the
District’s Community

Outreach Initiative.


